Weekly News - 9th February 2018

Year One

Dear Parents.

Many thanks for all the parents who came and helped with the Tudor Drive Library trip.

We would like to thank you for your continued support this half term. We wish you a happy and relaxing half term break.

Year 1 team.

English

This week in English the children have continued to explore the Traditional Tale, *The Elves and the Shoemaker*. We have created our own shoe and written a description of the shoe using interesting adjectives. The children have had fun creating an advert for their shoe shop and shoes by using persuasive language. The children worked collaboratively to create their adverts.

Maths

In Maths, we have continued to look at place value and comparing and ordering numbers within 50. The children have compared two numbers by looking at which number is greater than, less/smaller than or the same and to used the symbols to explain their understanding < > =. The children have also ordered numbers from smallest to biggest. The children have also been doing activities based around counting in 2s and 5s.

Topic

We hope that you enjoyed looking at your children's Art work. The year 1 corridor looks fantastic and the children have shown excellence in their work

An exciting poetry competition for KS1 children – plan your own riddle poem. Print off your entry form here

https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions/little-riddlers/

If any of you visit a woods or forest over the holiday – take some photos and bring them in for our English topic.



Deputy Head teacher's certificate

Lavender

Freya D Rory

Cornflower

Olivia

Lukas

Foxglove

Freya

Timeea

Over the half term if you could collect any general cardboard, junk modelling, kitchen rolls, tin foil and bring them into school after half term. Also if you have any metal screws, nuts and bolts this would be greatly